
Scotia – Glenville Central Schools 
District Offices   •  900 Preddice Parkway   •   Scotia, New York 12302 

March 12, 2025 

To :  CDPHP members- Commercial plans 

From : ​ Andrew Giaquinto 

Re:  ​ CDPHP Pharmacy Changes 

CDPHP has provided the district with an updated list of preferred pharmacy locations for prescriptions. 
As of July 1, 2025,  the most notable change is that CVS will no longer be a preferred pharmacy. 
Enrollees affected by this change will receive a letter from CDPHP.  

The following will continue to be preferred pharmacy locations: 

ConnectRx 
Food Lion 
Giant Foods 
Hannaford 
Kinney Drugs 
Market 32/Price Chopper 

Optum Home Delivery 
Rite Aid 
ShopRite 
Stop & Shop 
Walgreens 
Walmart 
Multiple independent pharmacies 

If you use a non-preferred pharmacy not on the list, be assured that they are still in the network 
and it will cost 50% of the cost of the prescription drug. 

Resources are available for RX Coverage. 

CDPHP has an app   CDPHP ConnectRX, On the Go for you to download to view your 
medications, search for cost saving alternatives and change your pharmacy.   

pharmacyconnectrx.com will provide CDPHP retail pharmacy locations. 
cdphp.com/less will provide medication information at a lower cost  

Any questions can be directed to CDPHP at 1-866-28-2319 M-F 8:30-5 

If you need to switch your pharmacy, call the pharmacy you would like to switch to and let them 
know you are transferring your prescription there. Or feel free to bring your prescription bottle to 
your preferred pharmacy and ask for the prescription to be transferred. 

http://pharmacyconnectrx.com
http://cdphp.com/less



